
 
Why the seller loved living at 1414 Finch: 
 
 
 
 
 
I have lived at 1414 Finch two separate times, first between 2009 to 2010, when it 
was my Grandma's home, and again from 2021 to 2023 as the owner. This house 
has been a part of my family for over a decade.  
 
Over those years, this neighborhood has truly changed before my eyes. The area has 
always had a sense of community, as many of the residents are homeowners as 
opposed to tenants. Because of this, living in the Northside is hard to beat. There 
are more and more families and businesses moving into the Northside every day.  
 
In addition to the community, the location has always been desirable, as it's close to 
just about everything. The home is very central and super accessible to all the major 
highways sitting between 45 and 69, as well as I-10 and 610. The location is truly 
unbeatable as my daily commute is approximately 5 minutes down Hardy which puts 
you right in the center of downtown.  
 
The house itself holds a special place in my historically dedicated heart. It is an 
honor to own a piece of Houston's preserved history with a home built almost a 
century ago. This particular house was moved from Harvard Street in the Heights in 
the early 2000s and restored to the original craftsman style. A lot of the home's 
elements and fixtures are original and can be seen throughout.  
 
 


